
   

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

Summer Green Bin Collection – Weekly Schedule 

The Town of Port Hawkesbury would like to remind residents that Green Bin Organics 
Collection will take place weekly from July 7 to September 3, 2025, to support 
increased organic waste volumes during the summer months. 

Residents may place their green bins at the curb every week, regardless of whether it 
is a clear bag garbage week or a blue bag recycling week. 

Collection Details: 

• Zone 1: Weekly collection on your regular day from July 7 to September 3, 
2025 

• Zone 2: Weekly collection on your regular day from July 8 to September 2, 
2025 

• Accepted Materials: Food scraps, yard trimmings, and other compostable 
organic waste only. Sorting guides and curb-side collection schedules are 
available at townofporthawkesbury.ca. 

Your collection day will remain unchanged. 

We appreciate your cooperation in using green bins properly to help keep our 
community clean and environmentally responsible. For questions, please contact the 
Town of Port Hawkesbury at 902-625-7893. 

 

Terry Doyle, P.Eng. 

Chief Administrative Officer 

http://townofporthawkesbury.ca/

